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Support for the Paso Robles Strategic Plan to Address Homelessness

Members of the Paso Robles City Council,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed initiative aimed at alleviating homelessness in our
community. The strategy, which integrates affordable housing, mental health services, and a strong
emphasis on community collaboration, underscores a steadfast commitment to addressing this pressing
issue.

The impact of homelessness extends beyond individuals without stable housing, affecting the broader
fabric of our community. The proposed plan signifies a well-thought-out approach that comprehensively
addresses various facets of the challenge. Recognizing the need for a united front, | believe that
community engagement and collaboration are pivotal elements for the success of any initiative. It is
heartening to observe that the proposed plan underscores partnerships with local organizations,
businesses, and government agencies, emphasizing a collective effort to harness the strengths and
resources of our entire community.

As we pledge our support for this endeavor, it is crucial to highlight our shared commitment as partners
in this noble effort. Together, we aspire to contribute to the well-being of our community by addressing
the complexities of homelessness. | am confident that this collaborative approach will not only yield
immediate benefits but also lay the foundation for enduring and sustainable solutions.

Thank you for your dedication to addressing this complex community issue, and | eagerly anticipate
future collaborations as we work together to address the challenges facing our community.
Sincerely,

Austin Solheim

Director of Operations and Development
El Camino Homeless Organization (ECHO)





